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Pay increases approved for FCPD & city officials 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Council voted to approve a negotiated agreement with
the union representing the Falls City Police Department personnel when they met
Monday evening.

The new contract will be effective October 2, 2022 through October 2025.

The contract provides for a $4 per hour pay increase for the Investigator,
Sergeant and certified Police Officers. A five percent pay increase was approved
for uncertified Police Officers, the Dispatch Supervisor, Dispatchers and Code
Enforcement Official.

For 2023-24 the contract calls for a 4% increase over the 2022-23 rate and the
2024-25 wage scale will increase 3% over the 2023-24 rate.

In addition, wages were approved for non-union full time, part-time and seasonal
employees.

The City Administrator, Clerk, Treasurer salary for Fiscal year 2022-23 will be
$89,250. The Assistant City Administrator will be paid $65,551 this year. The
Chief of Police salary will be $81,075; Assistant Chief of Police $70,298 and Utility
Superintendent $85,270.

In addition, the City Administrator, Assistant City Administrator and Utility
Superintendent will be paid $125 per month in compensation for use of personal
vehicles.
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